
 
VIDYALAYA UPDATES 

 We’re over the moon with pride! Our Handball Girls Team (U-17) has 
clinched a fantastic silver medal win! Congratulations, girls! Your tireless 
efforts and teamwork have truly paid off! 

 And the excitement doesn’t stop there! Our Lawn Tennis (U-17 Girls) and 
Cricket Team (U-14) have also made us proud by bringing home bronze 
medals! 

 To make this moment even more special, we’re thrilled to announce that 
we’re celebrating Shiksha Saptah (Education Week) from July 22, 2024! 

 We’re beaming with joy and pride! Keep shining, Vidyalaya!” 

 

 

 


